
June
Tenth
1921»

Dr. John a. Shearer,
504-5 Confederation Life Bldg 
Toronto, Ont.

a ,

Dear Dr. Shearer

I thank you most warmly for your
letter of June 8th.

It is gratifying to know that those 
interested In Social Service work in Canada regard 
Dr. W, E. Tait so favourably» 
that in him we have a valuable man and one who has

You ill he

e feel at MoCl11 ■
developed very much in recent years, 
glad to know that the Board of Governors yesterday 
approved his be ins- raised to the rank of Associate
Professor. ■

Cordially reciprocating your good
wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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